
06/11/2019 

MRS Lisa McLean 
30 Ozone ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
lisajmcleansydney@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I think this is a great idea! We no longer have forest markets nearby and freshwater needs a 
boost with so many issues in the village. Good location as near park and handy for locals 
without causing too many parking issues. I will be telling all my friends and visiting regularly ⅗�

Sent: 6/11/2019 4:28:50 PM
Subject: Online Submission


